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Dear B-31 Participant,

Our office maintains data files for study patients seen by Montana Cancer Consortium Physicians.

Thank you for your participation in this very important clinical trial, NSABP B-31: A Randomized Trial Comparing the Safety and Efficacy of Adriamycin and
Cyclophosphamide Followed by Taxol (AC→T) to that of Adriamycin and
Cyclophosphamide Followed by Taxol Plus Herceptin (AC→T + H) in Node-Positive
Breast Cancer Patients Who Have Tumors that Overexpress HER2. Enclosed you’ll find a letter from the study sponsor detailing the closure of this clinical trial.
 
Please read the attached letter and if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us or your treating physician.

Thank you for your time and your participation in this important clinical trial.





Sincerely, 
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